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Welcome to our last newsletter for the year. It has been a very busy year and the last couple of weeks have 
been full of events and learning opportunities for our students.  
 
I had the pleasure of attending the annual Rotary Youth Citizenship Awards last Monday. Tanika and Sky were 
the well deserved recipients of this years award. The girls presented themselves extremely well on the night 
and both spoke in a mature and professional manner. Well done!  
 
This week the staff and year 6 students had a lovely dinner at the Town Hall Coffee Shop for the final year 6 
celebration. It was a fantastic opportunity for the staff and students to celebrate the conclusion of their 
primary schooling. We would also like to wish our year 6 students all the 
best for the start of their high school years in 2019. 

Thank you to all of the families and friends who attended our annual 
presentation day ceremony yesterday. It was a fantastic day that 
celebrated our students’ success during 2018.  

Next week we will be holding our swim school for 2018. Students will 

need to bring their swimmers, towels, goggles and sunscreen each day. 

Each day we will be spending the morning on an excursion around town 

and the swimming component of the week will be held from 12:30pm - 

2:30pm each day. The schedule for the week is as follows:  

Monday - Singing in town & Park 

Tuesday - Woolworths Tour & Performance 

Wednesday - Glenwood Gardens Visit  

Thursday - History House 

Friday - Singing in town & Park 

 

In the final week of school we will be holding our small school Disco on Monday 17th December. Our transition 

students are also welcome to attend.  

 

Monday 17th December will be our annual school swimming carnival. Parents and families are welcome to 

attend the day.  

 

Our annual rewards day will be held on Tuesday 18th December. The students will be going to the movies 

followed by lunch in the park. On this day the students are welcome to bring some party food to share. 

 

Finally, thank you to our school community for a fantastic year. We hope you all have a safe and relaxing 

holiday period and we look forward to working with you all in 2019. 



 



 

Wishing all our families a safe and happy festive season! We hope you all enjoy some quality family 

fun time and have lots to share with us on your return to school next year. 

From the staff at Red Range Public School 

REMEMBER, FIRST DAY BACK AT SCHOOL IS: 

WEDNESDAY 30TH JANUARY 2019 



 

         December  

16th—Emma 

24th—Justin 

27th—Kathrine 

28th –Madison N 

31st—Chase 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

10th December  
 

Swim School 
 

11th December 
 

Swim School 
 

12th December 
 

Swim School 
 
 

13th December 
 

Swim School 

14th December 
 

Swim School 
 

17th December 
 

Swimming Carnival 
 
 

           DISCO! 

18th December 
 

Rewards Day 

19th December 
 

LAST DAY OF TERM! 
 

  
 

Jaxson 

Justin R 
Justin M 

January 

8th—Madison D 

12th—Tristan  

25th—Jaxson 



 



 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

28th January 
 

AUSTRALIA DAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY  

 
 

29th January 
 

Last day of holidays 
 
 

30th January  
 

SCHOOL RESUMES 
 
 
 
 
 

NO CANTEEN 
 

31st January 1st February 
 

Sports Day 

4th February 
 

     Library  
                 

                         Banking  
 
 

5th February 
 
 

6th February 
 

NO CANTEEN 

7th February 8th February  
 

Sports Day 


